
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: May 15, 2020 2:47 PM
To: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC); Harris, Emily (SPAC/PSPC); Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC);

Bryan Blom
Cc: Liaison
Subject: RE: Updated table

Yes, we can certainly do that.

 Original Message 
From: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) [mailto:james.fitz-morris@canada.ca]
Sent: May 15, 2020 2:39 PM
To: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Emily Harris <Emily.Harris@canada.ca>; Cecely Roy
<cecely.roy@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: Updated table

I totally missed this on our call - but I think we need yet another note in the shadow box noting the change in units of
measurement for the hand sanitizer.
Otherwise it looks like we've lost 75% of our order....
I have called David to confirm with program that the decrease is because of the conversion and that there hasn't been a
significant order cancelled.

 Original Message 
From: Elizabeth Lindsay [mailto:Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca]
Sent: May 15, 2020 1:01 PM
To: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>; Harris, Emily (SPAC/PSPC)
<emily.harris@canada.ca>; Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) <cecely.roy@canada.ca>
Subject: FW: Updated table

 Original Message 
From: Bryan Blom
Sent: May 15, 2020 12:58 PM
To: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Cc: Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger <MeShel.GulliverBelanger@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Marie-Claude Hurens <Marie-
Claude.Hurens@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: Updated table

Validated by Program, for our 1 pm mtg.
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